
I oppose the following bills. They are too restrictive, will not meet their stated goals for safety, 

incur undo costs and burdens on law abiding citizens, are in many cases not enforceable  and 

most importantly infringe on the rights of your fellow citizens. 

 

HB636 (SB646) 

HB910, (SB958) 

SB816, (HB1257) 

HB598, (SB910) 

HB591 

HB1104 

HB1078 

HB1501 

HB1261 

 

I plan on being in Annapolis on 3/3 or 3/4 . 

 

Thank you for your good work.  

 

Adam Rickel 

152 W Chestnut Hill Ln, Reisterstown, MD 21136 

arickel@gmail.com 
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